
Certified Program  
 
North Central Region and Marquette Mountain were hosts to this past seasons Central Division Certified 
Alpine Exam, annual meeting and banquet.  Over one hundred staff, support staff and family members 
converged on Marquette Mountain the last weekend in February.  Marquette Mountain is one of the 
approved areas that meet criteria to hold this event so it is always a pleasure to show off our part of the 
world as well as give our North Central Region patrollers a relatively close venue to travel to.   
 
We have a good group of staff and candidates representing our region 
Candidates 

Pete Holdridge 
Joe Matuszak 
Eric Jensen  

Staff  
Paul Kuyper        #232 
John Keating      #425 
Greg Kerwin       #541 
Sean Bennett     #261 
Darren Lukes      #791 
Les Robinson      #828 

And…. I am happy to add after passing all modules 
Keith Robinson #838 

 
I am extremely proud of all these patrollers, especially our candidates as it requires going above…way 
above to prepare for the various modules. 
 
Going forward our current staff is charged with keeping an eye out for future candidates.  Patrol 
Directors are also asked to forward potential patrollers names.    
 
Respectfully submitted  
Tom Anderson #407 
 


